
Rec’d 1/9/2017 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to request the following documentation under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act: a 
report issued around June 2016 to Waukegan School District 60 concerning complaints made by 
employees of district and the Aramark food service. I would request that the documents be provided via 
email to this address and that any fees be waived. 
 
I can be reached at 312-818-9418 with any questions. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Emily 
 
-- 
 
Emily Coleman 
Reporter, Lake County News-Sun 
Chicago Tribune Media Group 
 
 


